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God Answers Prayer
Thank you for another month of praying for us.

God blessed us with six meetings in the month of July. We had a church in
Florida vote to take us on for support. Praise God that we are that much closer
to getting to Honduras. We are excited to be entering August. We should be in
several churches this month.

Most of my time is spent calling churches to book meetings. Being on the
phone for 10 or more hours a day and making well over 1,000 calls a week is
certainly not the funnest part of being a missionary, but it is all part of the
process. God does bless our work though. I have some openings left this year,
but I am also looking ahead to next year. We are more than 50% booked for
next year. Our hope and plan is that we will have next year 100% booked by
October. I will then be able to do more with my time, preparing myself for the
ministry we will do in Honduras.

Thank you, as well, to those of you who have been praying for the health of
Pastor Gardner. He has improved greatly. He is already back to preaching
from the pulpit. Last Friday, he taught a great class on marriage to the
missionaries and students of the Our Generation Training Center. We are
looking forward to put what we learned into continual practice.

News from Honduras this month centers around the virus (no surprise). There
have been over 1,000 deaths and over 39,000 infected with Covid-19 in
Honduras. Pray for the country of Honduras as it goes through this time. Pray
that people would be able to provide for their families.

It is encouraging to remember that God always takes care of His children. Let
me share one recent example of that with you from my own life.
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I had a meeting for last Sunday evening, but I was not able to find one for the
morning. I called the pastor with whom I already had a meeting scheduled to
let him know when we would be arriving. I asked him if we could plan on
worshiping in their morning service as well. He was fine with that, but he
took the time to call a friend and schedule a meeting for us with his church.
God is a Father who loves to bless His children, and we know that just as He
cares for us, He will care for those we are praying for, such as those in
Honduras and you, our prayer partners.

We are thankful for each of you, and pray that God will bless and encourage
you as we head into a new month.

Serving Christ,
Andrew and Amber Garcia
 


